
 

 
 

 

Date: March 26th 2020 

 

 

 
Stop Printing Customs Broker Cards  

 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 

  
Dubai Customs extends its sincerest greetings 

to you and wish you and your families a 

lasting health and wellness. Due to the current 

circumstances, and in the ensure of Dubai 

Customs for the safety of everyone, please be 

informed that Customs Representative Cards 

printing will be stopped effectively from 

Sunday 29/3/2020 till Wednesday 15/4/2020. 
 

 

Dubai Customs will inform you with any 

updates for further instructions accordingly.  

 

 

For further inquiries or assistance, please do 

not hesitate to contact Dubai Trade on:  

 

 

Tel.: 600555554 

Email: Customercare@dubaitrade.ae 

 

Dubai Customs takes this opportunity to 

thank you for your continued support and 

cooperation. 

 

 
 

Client Happiness Department 

 
 

 

Customercare@dubaitrade.ae
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